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What is planned 
The Beverly Hills Commuter Car Park on 
Edgbaston Road will feature: 

• A multi-storey commuter car park with 
approximately 200 commuter parking spaces 

• Lift and stairwell access to each level 

• CCTV, lighting and wayfinding signage for 
safety and security 

• Provision for future electric vehicle charging  

• Park&Ride infrastructure  

• Upgrade of existing stairs linking the existing 
car park to King Georges Road 

• Four additional accessible parking spaces 
located on Tooronga Terrace 

 

What work are we doing? 
Work in October and November work will include: 

• Construction of foundation structures 

• Services and formwork installation  

• Installation of pavement for the car park 
ground floor and retaining walls 

 
 

• Construction of Level 1 and Level 2 carpark 
structure 

• Accessible parking space upgrade work at 
Tooronga Terrace 

 

When and where we’ll be working 
Working hours are 7am to 6pm, Monday  
to Friday and 8am to 1pm, Saturday.  

We are working in and around the existing car 
park at 2-2a Edgbaston Road, as shown on the 
map over the page.  

Managing our impacts 
Our work may be noisy at times. We have put 
measures in place to reduce the impact of this 
noise, including turning equipment off when not 
in use and using non-tonal reversing beepers for 
trucks used on site.  

Changes to parking 
To allow for project material deliveries, two 
parking spaces near the cul-de-sac in Melvin 
Street and outside the rail gate, will be 
temporarily unavailable until the end of the year.  

This change is to allow safe access to site for 
large delivery vehicles. 
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Transport for NSW acknowledges the Bidjigal people of the Eora Nation as the Traditional Custodians of 
the lands on which we work and pay respects to Elders past and present. 

Transport for NSW is delivering the Beverly Hills Commuter Car Park, with approximately 200 
commuter parking spaces to provide you with more convenient access to public transport and to help 
ease the congestion on our roads.  
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 Contact us 
Project Infoline 1800 684 490   

24-hour Construction Response Line  
1800 775 465 

projects@transport.nsw.gov.au  

 www.transport.nsw.gov.au/beverly-hills-ccp 

PO Box 5549, Chullora, NSW 2190 
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Parking spaces situated at Tooronga Terrace will 
be unavailable during upgrade work from Tuesday 
24 October 2023 until mid-December. Alternative 
parking is available at Morgan Street. 
 

The existing Edgbaston Road public car park is 
closed to commuters during construction of the 
new commuter car park. The map below will help 
to identify suitable timed, untimed and disability 
parking, which provides access to the town 
centre and railway station. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Keeping you up-to-date 
We will keep you informed about the project 
through notifications via letterbox drop and our 
website. 
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